
KING COLINry
CONSERVATION FUTURES CITIZENS COMMITTEE

April1,2017

The Honorable Dow Constantine
King County Executive
Chinook Building
401 Fifth Avenue, Suite 800
Seattle, Washington 98104-1 8 1 8

Dear Executive Constantine:

On behalf of the Conservation Futures Citizens Committee, I am pleased to forward for
your review and consideration our annual report on project progress, which we are directed to
produce each year by Ordinance 14714.

The report contains the Committee's current recommendations on uncompleted
Conservation Futures or King County Parks Levy open space acquisition projects that are two
or more years old, based on the criteria noted in ihe beginning ofthe report. The Committee has

made recommendations on the reallocation of funds between certain of the projects. There are

also project scope change or budget adjustment recommendations for a few newer projects,
where such adjustments are needed.

The Committee members thank you for your ongoing support for protecting our
region's imporlant open spaces. If you have any questions or comments, please let me know

and I will be happy to discuss them with you or your staff. I may be reached by phone at

(425) 788-2304 (home), or (206) 940-4553 (cell) or by e-mail at tlavender2@frontier.com
and CFCAC3 @kin gcounty. gov.

Sincerely Yours,
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/A(LW i,\r\(,r-
Terry Lavender, Chair
KING COLTNTY CONSERVATION T'UTURES
CITIZENS COMMITTEE
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cclenc.: Honorable Joe McDermott, Chair, King County Council
Honorable Rod Dembowski, Chair, King County Council Transportation, Economy and

Environment Commiftee
Meffopolitan King County Council
Christie True, Director, King County Departrnent of Natural Resources and Parks
Bob Burns, Deputy Director, King County Department of Natural Resources and Parks
Josh Baldi, Division Director, King County Water and Land Resources Division
Kevin Brown, Division Director, King County Parks Division


